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March 11th, 2014 
 
 
TO:     BRANCHES AND FACILITIES 
 

 
 

Greg Myles’ Retirement Party 
 

 
In 2001, CATCA changed its structure and the Board of Directors, as it exists today, 
was created. Since 2001, one thing has remained constant on CATCA’s Board of 
Directors: Greg Myles.  After more than 13 years as a national executive member, Greg 
is retiring.   
 
On April 30th, 2014, the CATCA Board of Directors and invited guests will gather to say 
farewell to Greg as he concludes his last day of work as the President of CATCA.  The 
CATCA Board of Directors would like to invite all CATCA members to attend his send 
off. 
 
A reception will be held at the Sheraton Hotel, 150 Albert Street in Ottawa, commencing 
at 4:00pm.  Dress will be business casual.  This will be an opportunity for everyone to 
say goodbye to Greg and wish him well. Members can also say hello to the new team 
that will be leading CATCA, including the newly elected President and RVP from the 
Central Region who will be named when elections conclude on March 20th.   
 
Travel, time off and accommodations are at the members’ own expense. If you would 
like to attend, please R.S.V.P to sarahmac@catca.ca no later than April 1st, as 
commitments need to be made to the hotel.   
 
Please join us April 30th to say goodbye to the old and hello to the new. It promises to 
be an evening of nostalgia and stories! 
 
 
In Solidarity, 
 
 
 
The CATCA Board of Directors 
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